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24/10/2019  12:27:172019/3436/P SUPPRT Dean Leslie I live seconds from here on Mill Lane and know this restaurant/brand very well having previously lived in an 

area where they had a Kyoto. I am in full support of this application as I know this will be an amazing addition 

to West End Lane, and their branding/business fits in well for West Hampstead. The application seems to fall 

in line with similar restaurants, shops and estate agents in this location and doesn't seem to have any negative 

impact on the surrounding area either. Myself and my wife are looking forward to seeing the restaurant open!
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